

## St Stephen's Coding Day – Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2023

Coding Day began with Computing Coordinator Mr Faith leading a whole-school assembly that explored the importance of remaining safe online. He also invited more children to join the 'Digital Leaders' initiative.

We used the rest of our day to explore all the different ways we use Computing (Computer Science, Information Technology and Digital Literacy) in and around school. In doing this, we enjoyed a range of online tutorials and apps (including 'Hour of Code') to practise our coding skills, and also completed 'unplugged' activities where we learned about online safety.





Thank you very much for reading; we look forward to Coding Day 2024 next year!

Coding Day 2023 Newsletter by Mr Faith, Computing Coordinator

